
At the Monday, July 20th Selectboard meeting, the Selectboard awarded the drop-off 
contract to R & L Rubbish from Middlebury. R & L will start managing a drop-off 
on Saturday, August 8th at the Town Garage and be open only on Saturday's from 8 am 
to noon, ready to accept your trash and recycling. A copy of their accepted bid pricing is 
attached and available at the landfill, at the Town Office and on our website 
at www.bristolvt.org. R & L will accept cash. If you have any coupons remaining after 
the landfill closes, please bring them to the Town Office and you will be refunded your 
money. When you turn in your coupons, you will be issued a receipt. After the next 
Selectboard meeting, a check will be cut and mailed to you. The Town Office is unable 
to issue you cash at the time of the return of unused coupons. If you bought a window 
sticker, that refund check will be mailed out this week to your home. 
 
The last day the Town will operate a landfill is Saturday, August 1st and there will no 
longer be trash or recycling available on Tuesday's. R & L will only operate on 
Saturdays from 8 am to noon. If you have any questions regarding the services R & L 
will offer after reading the attachment, please contact them directly at 388-6288. 
 
If you wish to hire a private hauler to come to your home, please contact Addison 
County Solid Waste Management for a list of their licensed haulers at 388-2333 or go 
to www.addisoncountyrecycles.org/articles/list-of-licensed-haulers/. 
 
Therese Kirby 
Town Administrator 
Bristol, VT 
802-453-2410 
 

http://www.bristolvt.org/
http://www.adddisconcountyrecycles.org/articles/list-of-licensed-haulers/

